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TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE

TPee-2l /20/8/&6 Rad

Tammy Suzanne Green Baldwin
United States Senator

November 23rd, 2018

Honorable Madam,

16th Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile, based in Dharamsala, India, heartily congratulate you on
winning the United States Senate Midterm Election, 2018.

The United States is among the pioneer countries in helping Tibetans to protect our unique culture
and identity. US based Voice of America and Radio Free Asia have been among forerunners in
news media especially for the just cause of people without voice. US Tibetan Resettlement Project,
followed by The Tibetan Policy Act of 2002 and to the recent Reciprocal Access to Tibet Act in
2018 gives hope and resilience to the Tibetans and to all the struggling communities across the
globe. Tibetan are eternally grateful for every resolutions passed and approved by the United State
on Tibet issue.

His Holiness the 14th Dalai Lama has visited the United States for around 70 times. Also, we have
had the honor to receive American political figures and officials to Dharamsala and so did our
delegations and administrators have visited your esteemed country for several times.

I am sure you will work with utmost motivation and will keep up your spirit high to meet the
expectations of your people and world over. Being a true supporter of Tibet, you have encourages

Tibetans in and outside Tibet to carry forward the truthful struggle of Tibet.

I wish you success in your all endeavors and I hope that you will continue to be an advocaté of
truth and human rights.

Warm regards,
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Yours Sincerely,ﬂ
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Deputy Speaker 2"
Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile
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